

---

Subject: Re: 7950 or 8600?

Posted by [JeepRubi](#) on Wed, 14 Mar 2007 01:50:45 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

---

I would go for either if I had the money. If you can afford it, wait a month for the 8600.

---